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PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C.  20005 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 February 8, 2018 
 
GT97-3, IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT 
COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO AMEND ITS RATE SCHEDULE NO. 6,  
 
GT06-1, IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT 
COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO AMEND GENERAL SERVICE PROVISION NO. 23,  
 
and  
 
FORMAL CASE NO. 1027, IN THE MATTER OF THE EMERGENCY PETITION OF 
THE OFFICE OF THE PEOPLE’S COUNSEL FOR AN EXPEDITED INVESTIGATION 
OF THE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM OF WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY 
  
 1. The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) 
hereby gives notice that, on January 30, 2018, Washington Gas Light Company (“WGL”) filed its 
2017 annual report1 for WGL’s vintage coupling replacement and encapsulation program 
(“Program”) approved in Order No. 15627.2   
 
 2. The 2017 Annual Report contains a summary and four attachments:  a confidential 
schedule that provides detailed, project-specific information for each project through December 
2017; a guide to follow the detailed, project-specific schedule; a summary of the Program; and 
information on the percentage of main completed, percentage of services completed, and 
percentage of dollars spent.3 
   
 3. All persons interested in commenting on the 2017 Annual Report may submit 
written comments and reply comments no later than 30 and 45 days, respectively, after the issuance 
of this Notice.  Comments are to be addressed to Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission 
Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 
800, Washington, D.C. 20005.  Copies of the 2017 Annual Report may be obtained by visiting the 
Commission’s website at www.dcpsc.org.  Once at the website, open the “eDocket” tab, click on 
“Search database” and input “FC 1027” as the case number and “630” as the item number.  Copies 
may also be obtained by contacting the Commission Secretary at (202) 626-5150 or PSC-
CommissionSecretary@dc.gov. 
 
                                                 
1  Formal Case No. 1027, GT97-3, GT06-1, Washington Gas Light Company’s 2017 Annual Report on the 
Vintage Mechanical Coupling Replacement and Encapsulation Program (“2017 Annual Report”), filed January 30, 
2018. 
 
2  Formal Case No. 1027, GT97-3, GT06-1, Order No. 15627, rel. December 16, 2009. 
 
3  2017 Annual Report, cover letter. 
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